Sparsholt C. E. Primary School

Woodman Lane, Sparsholt, Winchester, Hampshire, SO21 2NR

Telephone: 01962 776264

E-mail:

headteacher@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk

adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk

20th March 2020

Dear Parents and Friends of Sparsholt C of E Primary School,

I hope this letter finds our school Learning Community well and managing to cope with the worry and uncertainty of our current situation and school closure.

We have been working hard as a school to take a calm and proactive approach, working together to safeguard and support our community. We understand the impact of this decision, however, social distancing is an important part of our national effort against the spread of COVID 19.

Thank you for your support and kind messages over the last 48 hours. The 'community-spirit 'has been strong as we work through this difficult time together.

We will continue to work together to ensure the health and well-being of our community and that the education of our children remains at the forefront of our minds as we navigate the next few weeks and months.

Remember to keep safe and take care of yourselves and our wonderful children and keep in touch with us with any concerns or questions.

Finally, please share the beautiful letter attached with your children written by our Year 6 pupils.

We cannot thank you all enough for your patience and kindness at this unprecedented time.

With our best wishes,

Mrs Hanratty

Headteacher

Mrs Gwilliam

Deputy Headteacher

et Jave GwMian

Kathy Bambe

Chair of Governors



